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• Drinking water, wastewater, and stormwater
utilities are eligible to receive free technical
assistance on climate risk assessment from U.S.
Environmental Protection Agency’s Creating
Resilient Water Utilities (CRWU) initiative.

• CRWU will help approximately 75 utilities and
communities identify long-term climate change
adaptation strategies and potential funding options.

• Email Aliza Furneaux by August 15, 2024 with
interest (furneaux.aliza@epa.gov).

• The Lead and Copper Rule Revisions (LCRR)
require public water systems to complete an
inventory of all service lines in the distribution
system.

• Inventory information will be uploaded into the
Minnesota Lead Inventory Tracking Tool to meet
State law and LCRR notification requirements.

• Templates and information can be found at Lead
Service Line Inventory Guidelines.

• This requirement is for public water systems that
use operational technology, such as Supervisory
Control and Data Acquisition (SCADA).

• Cybersecurity assessments may be self-
assessments performed by the public water system
or by a third party.

• See Assessing Security of Public Water Systems
for additional cybersecurity resources.

Important Dates for 
Community Water Systems

July 1, 2024
Submit cybersecurity 
assessment certification to MDH

August 15, 2024
Submit service line inventory to MDH

August 15, 2024
Deadline for interest in free technical 
assistance on climate resiliency
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